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Senate Passes House Bill 367

Concord, NH - Senator Lang released the following statement on the
passage of House Bill 367, relative to Education Freedom Accounts:

"New Hampshire's immensely successful Education Freedom Account Program has
ensured a path to better learning opportunities for children across our state," stated
Senator Lang.

"Senate Republicans understand that a 'one size fits all approach' is never effective
when it comes to education. We strive to provide every New Hampshire student with

the choice of utilizing the learning style that suits them best.

"House Bill 367 expands the parameters of the program to include children whose
household is less than or equal to 350% below the federal poverty line. "
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